


�e Kingsville Symphony Orchestra Board of Directors invites 
you to come and meet our new Music Director, Stefan Sanders.

Saturday, September 6th
6 p.m.-8:30 p.m.

Founders Room
Texas A&M University-Kingsville

Enjoy an evening of delightful music, cocktails and 
hors d'oeuvres, and a silent auction.

RSVP to 361-593-2803 by September 2nd
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